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28/04/2022 

MRS Rebecca Lumley 
68 / 2 Forest RD 
Warriewood NSW 2102 

RE: Mod2022/0070 -8  Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

RE;M0D2022/0070 - 8 Forest Road, WARRIEWOOD 
I would like to express my concern regarding the proposed road/entrance onto Forest Road. As 
a resident of 2 Forest Road, I often experience what is already a concerning level of traffic. 
During school term particularly, Forest Road is often unpassable with turning buses and 
overflowing drop off zones during peak times. The result is blocking of roundabout at Forest 
Road & Macpherson Street and subsequent Traffic jam either way. 
There is already very limited street parking on Forest Road for existing residents and more 
pressure on this would not be a good outcome. 
Finally, pedestrian safety is a concern with it already being difficult and dangerous to cross in 
peak times. I wish for all of the above to be seriously considered with regards to this application 
and hopefully a better solution sought. 
Thank you. 
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